
 

 

 
  
 
27th November 2019 
                                                                          
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Tatton Park Christmas Visit 
 
Year 1 will be visiting Tatton Park Hall and Farm for a Victorian Christmas themed visit on 
Friday 13th December. 
 
Children should come to school at the normal time dressed in their school uniform.  As the 
children will be spending some time outside, could they please dress in warm clothing, 
wearing their duffle coat and strong footwear.   
 
A packed lunch will be provided; please click here to complete the form for your child to 
select the items for their lunch. We will return in time for you to collect your child at the 
normal time. 
 
The Parents’ Association has this year donated £10.00 per child towards the cost of school 
trips. Mrs Burns has asked that £5.00 be taken off of the cost of this trip and the remainder 
kept for a future trip. The cost of this visit will therefore be £16.00. You will be invoiced for 
the cost of the trip. 
 
If you wish your child to be included in this trip, please click here to give permission, no 
later than Friday 6th December. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rick Hyde 
Headmaster 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1i3HATumMzqGWq9m19qmoyX7_K9Flojc6RBhmk1YN6B0/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1P0wAWzlCTLkJLwPUeVK7p2EIWUSA9te6kaewSUXebUA/edit

